
THE ABOVE IMAGES DISPLAY CONCEPTUAL RENDERINGS OF THE PROPOSED REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION TRAINING CENTER (RTTC). 

REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION TRAINING CENTER AT-A-GLANCE
Georgia Piedmont Technical College is proposing to build a 28,000 square foot Regional Transportation Training Center (RTTC) on 
Marbut Road located in Lithonia, Georgia. The training center would be instrumental in producing high-demand, skilled workers for the 
transportation industry, notably commercial truck drivers, logistics and distribution workers. 

ADDITIONAL USES OF THE TRAINING CENTER INCLUDE:
• A number of other certifications for various fields in the transportation industry 
• Short-term training options for forklift certifications, entrepreneurship opportunities and more 
• Creating an ecosystem specifically designed to encourage growth, excellence and collaboration 
• Providing incubator space in support of transportation start-ups
• Offering opportunities for partnering with governmental agencies 

TWO-YEAR FUNDING PLAN
• Fiscal Year 2021 (FY21) – $4,952,730 (design and construction)
• FY22 – $817, 822 (FF & E)
• College will secure approximately $4,000,000 in additional funding

Renderings provided by POND. 




